
November 1-3, 2020 (2) Radio Spot  
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
Distance learning has affected all of us.  For schools, it has impacted how and 
what we teach.  Parents have had to assume more of the teachers’ role.  And 
most of all, our children are not able to be where they learn best, AT SCHOOL!  
I ask everyone to do your part to reduce the spread of COVID for our kids’ sake. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District; and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


